
Please Publish the following notice, one time 

the week of July 28, 2025 

 

 

SOUTHEASTERN MINNESOTA MULTI-COUNTY 

HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

2026 HUD PROGRAM PLANS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing 

will be conducted by the Board of the 

Southeastern Minnesota Multi-County Housing 

and Redevelopment Authority (SEMMCHRA) in 

Wabasha, Minnesota, on Wednesday, 

September 17, 2025, at approximately 10:05 am 

at the SEMMCHRA office located at 134 2nd 

Street East, Wabasha MN and via GoTo 

Meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to 

review the Fiscal Year 2026 PHA Annual Plan, 

Capital Fund Program (CFP) 5-year Action Plan, 

Housing Choice Voucher Program 

Administrative Plan and Admission and 

Continued Occupancy Policies (ACOP) for Public 

Housing;  developed in compliance with the 

Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 

1998. The plans are available for review at the 

SEMMCHRA office located at 134 2nd Street 

East, Wabasha MN and on the website 

semmchra.org. If you would like to attend, or 

have comments or questions please email 

admin@semmchra.org or call (651) 565-2638 

ext. 201.  Everyone is invited to attend, and all 

interested parties will have the opportunity to 

comment on the plan. 
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